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Fuel Surcharge Notification – October 2021 

 
Dear Valued Customer 
 

As previously mentioned, HFI Distribution Ltd notified all customers that regrettably we were to 

commence and implement a fuel surcharge levy due to the significant rise in pump diesel fuel 

prices as of 1st May 2021. Diesel fuel cost continue to rise, especially with recent events relating to 

fuel and therefore the fuel surcharge rate that HFI apply will increase from the current 8.05 % for 

September. 

Effective 1st October 2021 the new standard fuel surcharge rate for all services at a rate of 8.50% 

will be applied. 

Whilst the above is regrettable, HFI Distribution will continue to monitor fuel prices and where 

appropriate reduce and/or increase accordingly with regular notifications to our customers. 

HFI Distribution Limited continue its commitment in providing the best quality service at the most 

competitive pricing to all our valued customers.   

I thank you for your continued support of HFI Distribution and should you have any questions or 

queries in relation to this announcement please do not hesitate to contact me on the below 

contact details. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Mr Andrew Bristow 

Managing Director  

www.hfidistribution.co.uk 
Tel: 01753 651 500 
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